
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 

 
 
To:  Mayor Walker and City Council 

 
Date: 06/03/2021  
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Turnout Gear  
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
I am asking for approval to purchase new turnout gear for our new recruits. This was budgeted 
in the C.I.P. for this year. We have $15,000.00 in the budget and I believe that we should still be 
able to come in at the budgeted amount.  OSHA requires all firefighters to have turnout gear 
that is less than 10 years old. Currently they are operating in turnout gear that is older than 10 
years.  
 
I will be present for more information and questions. Thank you.  
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


